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Question:
It’s obviocusly better to make sure these devices are never implanted in the first place. What
measures will go hand in hand with this to ensure that only the best devices enter the market
in the first place?
Answer:
Under the Therapeutic Goods Act 1989, medical devices must be included on the Australian
Register of Therapeutic Goods (ARTG) prior to supply in Australia. Under the Therapeutic
Goods (Medical Devices) Regulations 2002, mammary implants are classified as Class I1I
medical devices.
Class I1T medical devices are high risk devices, and subject to pre-market scrutiny to ensure
they comply with criteria for quality, safety and performance. These higher risk devices must
undergo more stringent conformity assessment procedures than lower classification devices
and are subject to more detailed review.
The TGA also undertakes post-market monitoring of medical devices included in the ARTG
to ensure ongoing compliance with the legislative requirements. Monitoring of medical
devices is carried out to ensure that safety and performance of the medical devices continues

after supply to the Australian market.

Increasing pre-market scrutiny for implantable medical devices is a key recommendation of
TGA Reforms: A blueprint for TGA'’s future and remains a priority for the Government.



